
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Newsletter 
Pink Shirt Day (Bullying Awareness) was February 28 and we were very pleased to see many of 
our students dressed in pink. Classrooms did various activities to raise awareness about the 
prevention of bullying and to promote kindness and inclusion.   

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 



Check your eldest child’s backpack for the SCC Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser 
information!  The information was sent home on Wednesday and the sale will run 
from March 27 – April 15. 

 

One Book, One Community  
Grade 6 students read the final chapter of The One and Only Bob to 
the school on Thursday, March 28 and we all enjoyed a “Bob” treat 
together in the gym.  Final projects are on display throughout the 
school.  Well done families!   
 

Please do not park in the bus zone in front of the school between the hours of 

8 a.m. and 4 p.m.  Vehicles parked in this area can be ticketed during this 

time. 

 
New Staff 
We are pleased to welcome to our staff Mrs. Kristen Lowe, School Counsellor.  
Mrs. Lowe will be in our school 2 ½ days per week. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Thank you to the SCC for teachers’ meals during parent-teacher interviews and thank you to all 
parents who took time out of their busy schedules to come for interviews. 

Thank you to all families who donated food items for the SCC Food Drive and to the SCC for 
organizing. 
 
Thank you to the Rondeau family for the donation of a ½ box of oranges (from the Away We 
Grow Fundraiser) for our Breakfast Program. 
 
Thank you to the Neuman family for the donation of art supplies. 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Scholastic Book Fair, total profit is ___________. 
 
Take Note 

• Edsby helpful links: https://www.gssd.ca/parents/edsby/quick-tips  

• Student Fees:  Student fees are past due.  Please pay using SchoolCash 

(https://gssd.schoolcashonline.com/ ), cash or cheque made payable to Davison School.  

If you would like to set up a payment plan please call the school.  

• Being a Chaperone: If you want to help out and assist a group of students on a field trip, 

GSSD will need a Criminal Record Check as well as the signed Code of Conduct: (see link 

below) https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129  

 

Dates to Remember 
• March 27 – April 15  SCC Mitchell’s Soup Fundraiser 

• March 29 – April 5   Easter Break – we welcome students back Monday, April 8 

• April 9    Green Shirt Day (in recognition of organ donation) 

• April 16    Assiniboine Watershed Presentations (Grades 3-6) 

 

https://www.gssd.ca/parents/edsby/quick-tips
https://gssd.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129


• April 26    IMPACT – Davison School Gym 10:00 am to noon – please  

     join us for Dinoland, Early Childhood Celebration.  Our fun, 

     educational and interactive stations are designed to help  

     discover new ways to help your child develop the skills  

     needed to have a successful educational experience.  

• April 30    Monthly Assembly at 10 a.m. (We Nurture Awards) 
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